Unapproved minutes of
Village Council Meeting

April 17, 2013

Present: Susan Atwater, Warren Johnson,  Joe Sikora

Susan called  the meeting to order ay 7:00pm

Since the March meeting was an informational meeting only,  without a Board quorum, no official minutes were presented for approval.

Financial Report: Since the first three months of the year were very low activity months, all items remain well within their budgets.

Old Business:0  the major tree work planned for 2013 was completed in March/April with an estimated cost of about $5.000. Well within the budget allocated.
New Business 0  the cost to repair and cap all the remaining stone  walls in the Village has been quoted at $12,600.The Board voted to proceed with this effort.
                        0 Replacement of the driveways on Hawthorne, Mercer, On The Green, and Pierce will be completed in the first two weeks of May. More information will be coming from Elite Management
                       0 thinning of  some  diseased pine trees on the Knoll will be discussed with the unit owners adjacent to the proposed thinning.
                      0 replacement of a tree at 147 Pierce Blvd. was approved   by the Board

Homeowners’ Forum
                     0 No significant issues were raised by the unit owners present.

Adjournment 0 Director Johnson moved for adjournment at  7:50pm ,  seconded by Joe Sikora. and unanimously approved.
Next Meeting 0  Next monthly meeting will be on May 15th at 7:00pm 

Respectfully submitted:                                                          Approved:
Joseph Sikora

